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Addendum 1
Solicitation 23-0285
Harborview Building Steam to Hot Water Conversion

This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation
documents:

Questions:
Is it acceptable to use copper propress system in lieu of solder or brazed fittings for hot water
heating?

FTR units call for steel pipe with copper fins (cost and lead time concern). Is it acceptable to use
a standard copper tube with aluminum fin in these locations?

Answer:

As long as the pipe and fittings are rated for our temps and pressures, it should be acceptable.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by checking the acknowledgment box within the
www.bidexpress.com solicitation.

Posted: April 3,2023



